New network of journalists hopes to lead fight against AIDS

Jul 13, 2005

	
	


[image: image1.png]



A group of Central and West African journalists attending a recent workshop agreed to form a network aimed at increasing the impact of journalism the fight against HIV and AIDS. 

Journalists from 18 countries were participating in the workshop from June 14 to 16 in Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso. The focus of the training was on increasing the political involvement of journalists in HIV/AIDS control. The new network hopes to commit more journalists to the AIDS fight. 

The workshop identified ways to strengthen alliances among media networks, and discussed a regional action plan for establishing the new network. The Ghana-based AWARE-HIV/AIDS Project and the Mali-based Center for Research in Population and Development (CERPOD) organized the training. 

For more information, contact Kingsley Obom-Egbulem from Journalists Against AIDS (JAAIDS) in Nigeria at Kingsley@nigeria-aids.org. 

